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MINE CONTACT REPORT FORM 

Date of E-mail: 06/20/2024-7 /2/2024 

DENR Employee Contacted: Roberta Hudson 

Company: SD Department of Game, Fish, and Parks 

Telephone: 

Staff Signature: 

of 1 

On the afternoon of Thursday, June 20, 2024, I sent an email to Stan Michals providing a copy 

of the mineral Exploration Notice of Intent submitted by DTRC LLC and starting the 30-day 

response deadline for that application. Below are the notification and emails confirming 

receipt of the application by GFP. 

From: Michals, Stan <Stan.Michals@state.sd.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 4:52 PM 

To: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: DTRC LLC EXNI 457 

Yes, GF&P received it. 

Stan Michals -Energy and Minerals Coordinator 
SD/Game, Fish and Parks 
4130 Adventure Trail 
Rapid City, SD 57702 
Regional Office# (605)394-2391 
Cell# (605)645-8881 
Stan.Michals@state.sd.us 

"Serving People, Managing Wildlife" 

The Division of Wildlife will manage South Dakota's wildlife and fisheries resources and their associated habitats for 
their sustained and equitable use, and for the benefit, welfare, and enjoyment of the citizens of this state and its visitors. 

Stan 

From: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 3:50 PM 

To: Michals, Stan <Stan.Michals@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: DTRC LLC EXNI 457 

Stan, 

For some reason I did not get a read receipt for your notification on EXNI 457. Could you 
please confirm it was received? 

Thank you! 

\s/





Date of Call: 

Telephone call to: 

Operator Contacted: Dustin Lloyd 

Page 1 

MINE CONTACT REPORT FORM 

Date of E-mail: 06/20/2024-6/24/2024 

DENR Employee Contacted: Roberta Hudson 

Company: Archaeological Research Center 

Telephone: 

Staff Signature: 

of 1 

Om the afternoon of Thursday, June 20, 2024, I sent an email to Dustin Lloyd providing a copy 
of the mineral Exploration Notice of Intent submitted by DTRC, LLC and starting the 30-day 
response deadline for that application. Below are the email and confirmation read receipt. 

From: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 1:12 PM 
To: Lloyd, Dustin <Dustin.Lloyd@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Koistinen, Gage <Gage.Koistinen@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: DTRC LLC EXNI 457 

Dustin, 

Just an FYI - I finally remembered why the drill plan seems similar. There was a limit on the 
drill depth for the holes originally proposed under previously approved EXNis. So, all the 
pads marked in green are for drill pads that have already been approved under previous 
EXNis. They are proposing increasing the allowed depth on those holes. The pads marked with 
the blue stars are all new and haven't been reviewed yet. 

Hopefully, this helps with the review! 

Engineer Manager I 

Minerals, Mining, and Superfund Program 

From: Lloyd, Dustin <Dustin.Lloyd@state.sd.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 4:02 PM 
To: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Koistinen, Gage <Gage.Koistinen@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: DTRC LLC EXNI 457 

Is the first map on page 18 there overall drilling program? It seems very close to what they 
submitted recently as Richmond Hill IV so I was a little confused by that map, but maybe I'm 
missing something in the application that explains it. I assume the maps on pages 27 and 28 for 
Richmond Hill V are what will be reviewed for EXNI 457? 

\s/




